
James D. Lang Award 

 

This year the Executive voted to offer the following awards: 

● $2,000 to assist two or more TALL Members with their career development and 

professional development activities, with a maximum award of $1,000 per winner 

This year's winners are: 

 

Tessa Inwood - $1,000 towards attendance at the 2020 Canadian Association of Law Libraries 

 

Alexandra Kwan - $1,000 towards attendance at the 2020 New Law Librarians' Institute 

 

Due to the pandemic, neither recipient is able to attend their respective conferences. As a 

result, their award has been set aside for when they are able to attend. Congratulations to both 

and we hope to hear about your professional development experiences on our TALL Blog. 

 

Candice Fong 

 


